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North Carolina Occupational Therapy Association Presents Awards to Cabarrus 
College Faculty Members 

 
The Annual NCOTA Conference is the 
largest gathering of Occupational 
Therapists, Occupational Therapy 
Assistants, and students each year in NC.  
This year the conference was be held in 
Raleigh on October 19-20.  At the 
conference, two adjunct faculty members 
in the Occupational Therapy Assistant 
program at Cabarrus College were 
honored. 
 
Brandon Scott was presented with the 
Award of Outstanding Practice for Clinical 
Education.  This award recognizes an 
individual for practice excellence in 
Physical Disabilities, Administration, 

Pediatrics, Home Health, Gerontology, Mental Health, Clinical Education (both academic and non-
academic), Community Service, Developmental Disabilities, Research, and Technology. Nominees must 
be NCOTA members. This award is competitive within the area of practice recognized. 
 
Amber Ward received the Suzanne C. Scullin Award.   This is the highest award honored by the NCOTA. 
This award recognizes an individual’s significant contributions to the practice of occupational therapy as 
well as contributions to the NCOTA. This award is presented to an individual only once and is not 
necessarily awarded each year. 
 
 
Submitted by Melanie Gass 
 


